
Public Works Department 

STAFF REPORT 

 

 

SUBJECT: Water Department – Budgeted Compact Excavator 

MEETING: Regular Council Meeting - 02 Nov 2021 

DEPARTMENT: Public Works 

STAFF CONTACT: Nick Williams 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends the authorization to purchase one (1) John Deere Compact Excavator for the Water Department as 
budgeted.  
 

BACKGROUND: 

Competitive bids for a Water Department compact excavator were solicited through the BuyBoard cooperative purchasing 
system.  BuyBoard is a national, governmental purchasing cooperative which competitively bids and awards contracts to 
local, regional, and national vendors in compliance with local, state, and federal procurement laws and regulations.  
Vendors are evaluated and verified to provide quality products or services at competitively bid prices in compliance with 
the applicable procurement procedures.  
 

 

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

John Deere responded with a quote for $45,709.86.  The adopted FY21-22 budget includes $50,500 for the machine.  It is 
therefore the recommendation of staff that the purchase be awarded to the John Deere Corporation in the amount of 
$45,709.86.  If approved, the machine will be supplied through Clark Tractor and Supply in DeLeon, TX. 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Attached is a copy of the cooperative purchasing agency quotation. 

1. John Deere Compact Excavator – BuyBoard Quote – $45,709.86  

 

 



 

 


